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Caution: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safét the
Whitchurch Town Council Development Committee Meeting held on Monday 19th
February, it was agreed that the response to Test Valley Borough Council was to thank
them for keeping the
Council informed.
Kind regards,
Suzie
Suzie McGann
Assistant Clerk to Whitchurch Town Council






